
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
TO:   Zoning and Platting Commission Members 
 
FROM: Michael Simmons-Smith, Land Use Review 
  Planning and Development Review Department 
 
DATE:  July 2, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: SPC -2011 -0346D, Orleans Harbour Postponement Request 
 
 
The applicant for this case, the Orleans Harbour Homeowners Association, has requested a second 
postponement of the public hearing scheduled for July 3, 2012. The applicant now wishes to postpone 
until the August 21, 2012 Zoning and Platting Commission meeting. 
 
The members of the homeowners association that are in opposition to this case do not oppose the 
postponement request. 
 
Please contact me at 974-1225 if you require any additional information. 


